
COMMUNIQUE 
 

The Public is informed that the appellation of Ministry 

of Labour, Industrial Relations, Employment and Training 

has now changed to Ministry of Labour, Human 

Resource Development and Training 
 

Henceforth all correspondences should be addressed 

as per the new appellation as above. 

 

 

 

Ministry of Labour, Human Resource Development and Training 

15 November 2019 


